
 
 

 

 
 
16 July 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

Device Loans 
 

Thank you for responding to our survey in regards to your availability of devices at home. iPads, tablets and 
laptops are all devices that can be used at home. If you encounter any technical difficulties please speak to 
your child’s teacher and we will provide assistance. 
 
If you have opted to use a school device, please drive in to the staff carpark at your designated time below 
and remain in your car. Please call the office on 9520 0277 and a staff member will bring the device and 
the paperwork for you to sign out to your car. You will need to scan the QR Code as you have been onsite 
and come into contact with a staff member and you must wear a mask. Please bring your own pen to 
sign your device loan agreement. Unfortunately our school devices are stored in charging, lockable units 
and we do not have laptop bags to house the devices we are loaning out. If you have a suitable bag that 
will protect the device we are loaning you please bring that with you. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Friday 16 July 2021: 

Surname starting with A-H 12-1pm 

Surname starting with I-Q 1-2pm 

Surname starting with R-Z 2-3pm 

 
If you are unable to attend today, Monday timeslots are also available. 
Monday 19 July 2021: 

Surname starting with A-H 10-11am 

Surname starting with I-Q 11am-12pm 

Surname starting with R-Z 12-1pm 

 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can be of further assistance. 
Take care and have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kyleigh Nash, Jane Thomas, Alison Hanegraaf, Sam Crawford, Peter Kingham 
Yarrawarrah PS Executive Team 


